STUDENT BULLETIN April 30, 1974

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

Do not keep the alabaster boxes of your love and tenderness sealed up until your friends are dead. Fill their lives with sweetness. Speak approving, cheering words while their ears can hear them, and while their hearts can be thrilled and made happier by them. -- George William Childs

TENNIS INTRAMURALS:

Second round single results must be in by Thursday, May 2. There will be no extension. Third round singles will start Friday, May 3 and end Wednesday, May 8. Make sure your results are in by those deadlines.

FOUNTAIN FLOWS AGAIN:

The symbol of the "Outreaching Arms" as depicted in the fountain on the campus is flowing once again, and with it the happy, fresh feeling that comes from a fountain. It has been inactive for several months because the pump needed repair, which has finally been rebuilt at a cost to the college of approximately \$150 besides labor. The pump is rather expensive and difficult to replace. With proper care it should perform withouth any further problem for many hears. The cause of the previous breakdown was damage to the internal parts caused by detergents which had been put in the pool. If this can be avoided in the future, the fountain can flow indefinitely.

BOOKSTORE NEWS:

Why not let us help you pick a gift for the favorite woman in your life -- your mother. Mother's Day is May 12, so hurry and make your selection from our special display. Other items of interest - "Let's make a deal" -- buy one - get one free half price books - some for 25¢. Brides to be, please note. All wedding invitation orders placed by May 10 will receive a 30% discount.

STUDENT ELECTIONS:

Remember, Wednesday, May 1 is the final run off for student officers. Vote after chapel until 4:00 p.m. Remember to vote.

WOM OFFERING:

A WOM offering will be taken Friday, May 3. Please remember your pledges. We are now paying the obligations to I.C.I, Y.A.C. and commitments to foreign missions projects. WOM needs your continued support in prayer and giving.

SPRING CONCERT:

The orchestra accompanying one of the college choir numbers in the Spring Concert is in need of an additional clarinet and cello player. Practices are on Thursday evenings from 8:30 to 9:00. See Dr. Swaffield if you can help.

CHAPEL SCHEDULE:

Wednesday, May 1 - Mrs. Choi from Korea will speak again. Thursday, May 2 - Rev. Roy Southard (Graduates meet with Mr. Crowder in L-2) Friday, May 3 - WOM.

Married student desires apartment house managing job now. Contact Wayne Moore, 827-4024.

FOUND:

A blue Triumph 10 speed bike. Inquire at the shop.

MEXICAN DINNER:

A Mexican Dinner for Speed-the-Light will be held Friday, May 3 from 5:00 to 9:00 at Westminster Assembly, 14550 Greenwood - east entrance. \$3.50 per adult, \$1.75 for children 12-5 years, \$.50 for children under 5. 10% discount for families with three or more children. Call Susie Flathers for reservations - 362-8173.

AWS HONOR'S NIGHT:

AWS Honor's night is Wednesday, May 1 at 7:30 p.m. in the college cafeteria. The theme is "Pass it on" so come and help us pass the honors and offices on.

JOB OPENINGS:

H and N Inc. has two openings: One full-time position from 8:00 p.m. - 5:00 a.m. One part-time position 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. (hours negotiable) This will be full-time during the summer. Call 885-4873 between 6 and 8 p.m. or 827-2406 after 8:30 p.m. These positions are in a chicken hatchery